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I have worked in the Disability Service for over 10yrs and feel we should follow the English, they 
introduced their system of NDIS and then realised too many where missing out on or 

disadvantaged by it and scrapped the NDIS. People with severe disabilities are missing out and 
have no advantage of the NDIS and it is too generated towards education and not there wellbeing. 

Please think about the needs of the actual person and less about there family controlling their 
funding as this type of system doesn't in my opinion suit clients living in Group Homes with staff 

working 24hrs assisting them . 


